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This bill to get rid of mail in voting in Oregon is anti democratic, i've witnessed the 

counting of ballots myself and participated in elections in another state and I am 

convinced that it is as secure if not more so than any other election method.  As far 

as i'm aware the opposition has not been able to bring forward any legitimate 

complaints of the current system.  Going to in person voting only would make the 

election less democratic, drive up costs, and disenfranchise a lot of voters. 


